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Site Updates

New Link.  On the Age’s Crochet Pages homepage, I’ve added a new link.
Knitting Together <http://groups.yahoo.com/group/knittingtogether>

Knitting Together is a charity just getting started out.  We will be collecting scarves to sell at craft fairs and when enough scarves have been sold we’ll vote to decide what charity/cause will get the money.  It’s a fun group of people and a good cause.

I believe that crochet items will be accepted as well as knitted.  I’m working on a knitted one anyway, but mostly to keep my knitting skills from getting rusty.  It’s just simple garter stitch, no one expects anything fancy or time consuming, and it’s surprising how much you can accomplish just doing a row or two when you have a few minutes.

Stitch Along Project (week 2 of 4)

Do not join rounds!
Rnd. 3: 1 sc, 2 sc in next st around; 12 sc

Rnd. 4: 2 sc, 2 sc in next st around; 16 sc

Tips and Tricks

Stitch Markers.  Everybody knows that they sell silly little plastic rings called stitch markers, and they’re great, right?  But who wants to spend the money on them?  
And everybody knows that you can use yarn or thread in a contrasting color, right?  But what happens when it slips out, or if you knot it too tight?  It can get to be a serious pain in the you-know-what.
Safety pins work, but that weird little closure end they have can get snagged on a lot of the decorative and novelty yarns that are out there.

My personal favorite stitch marker?  Colored paperclips!  They rarely snag on anything and if their shape isn’t quite suited to what you’re doing, you can bend them.  I’ll admit, I don’t use stitch markers nearly as often as I should, but I’ve found paperclips are indispensable when it comes to 3-D types of crochet, like toys and stuffed animals.
Question/Comments

Please contact Age Szoke strngbn@lycos.com 
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